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Wednesday, September 30 

 
Attention all 7th & 8th grade students who would like to work in the Student Store this year but DID NOT last 
year:  You can pick up an application outside of B-2.  All applications are due back to Mrs. Brown or Mrs. 

Snyder in B-2 by October 1! 

 
Anyone interested in trying out for SRMS cheerleading, there will be an informational meeting on 
Wednesday, September 30th at 2:30pm in room C-16. 
 
The Debate Club will meet Thursday after school in E-2. See Mr. Smith if you cannot attend this meeting. 
 

Would you like to become part of a group that gets involved with the community?  Come to the first 

Builder’s Club meeting at 2:12 on Tuesday, October 6th in Room A-5.  If you have any questions please see 

Mrs. Lapsley or Mrs. Fleck. 

 
 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


